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IOWA COUNTY HIGHWAY COMMISSION 

1215 North Bequette Street, Dodgeville, WI 53533 

• Telephone (608) 935-3381 • Fax (608) 935-5788 

No. 2-296 

February 7, 1996 

TO: County Board Supervisors 

The Transportation Dept. would like to amend their previous 
request to charge $100 for driveway per mits along county 
highways and have it lowered to $50.· They believe that since 
most of the townships are charging $100 and up that we could 
lower our charge. Our jurisdiction of driveway per mits 
usually covers 33 ft. from the center of the road to the 
right-of-way. The townships cover the driveways from the 
right-of-way to the building sites. Therefore, the $50 charge 
should cover the county's expenses . 
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